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As a continuation of the communication filed on January 10, 2024, because of the Gotham 
report, Grifols filed a lawsuit in the United States District Court for the Southern District of 
New York against Daniel Yu, Gotham City Research LLC, General Industrial Partners LLP, Cyrus 
de Weck, and their affiliates to seek redress for the financial and reputational damages caused 
to the Company and its stakeholders. 
  
For more information, please see related regulatory filings. 
  
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.grifols.com%2Fen%2Fother-relevant-information&data=05%7C02%7Cbrad.pick%40grifols.com%7Ccf79abdd101e463c288f08dc1f1aefa9%7C4956b16b43264985a909b22eb2db5618%7C0%7C0%7C638419447756839483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vsCLGGaIVC%2BbEh0KfckX%2FChvjrHEYZ%2Fnz0O4KvTfahU%3D&reserved=0

